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Bolton BOE Policy Minutes 
Thursday, January 23, 2014 
7:30 AM – BOE Conference Room 
Matt Giuffre, Kate Galle, Rich Hayes (by phone), and Superintendent Kristin Heckt were 
present. 

 
- Reviewed prior work completed and open items 
- Discussed and supported Superintendent's recommendation to engage CABE for hosting 

services 
- At next meeting, review BOE Bylaws and compare to CABE recommended 9000 series.  
 
Submitted by Matt Giuffre 
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